
From: Wise, Milton
To: r5hearingclerk
Subject: FW: Payment Advice Note from 01/16/2025
Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 10:35:49 AM

Good morning Julie,

I am not sure if you received this payment notification.  It is for CAA-05-2025-0021.

My office should receive the payment either on 01/16 or 01/17.

Thank you,

Milton Wise
US Environmental Protection Agency
Cincinnati Finance Division
Account Receivable Branch
Phone: (513) 569 7013

-----Original Message-----
From: USBEV-AP@ARDAGHGROUP.COM <USBEV-AP@ARDAGHGROUP.COM>
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2025 10:49 AM
To: Wise, Milton <wise.milton@epa.gov>
Subject: Payment Advice Note from 01/16/2025

Caution: This email originated from outside EPA, please exercise additional caution when deciding whether to open
attachments or click on provided links.

mailto:wise.milton@epa.gov
mailto:r5hearingclerk@epa.gov
JGRANGE
Rectangular Exhibit Stamp


